
FC32. Police Scotland Local Policing Plan 2017 – 2020

A report by the Director of Corporate & Housing Services presenting the Local
Policing Plan had been circulated.

The Provost intimated however, that he had been advised that the Local
Commander was not able to attend the meeting to present the proposed Local
Policing Plan and answer questions. He suggested that a briefing session on the
Local Policing Plan 2017 – 2020 be arranged for all members, following which the
Plan would be considered at the next Council meeting on 6 December 2017.

Decision

Council agreed:-

(1) to continue consideration of the report to its next meeting, and

(2) that a briefing session for all members by Police Scotland on the Local
Policing Plan 2017 – 2020 be arranged.


